
 

 www.AbbasAmbassadors.org 
 WE GIVE 100%  

 
 
 
 
Fellow Ambassador, 
 
 
In 2023, we partnered with field ambassadors serving in the MIDDLE EAST, AFRICA and INDIA, 
as well as teaming with ministries in the UNITED STATES. Our board members communicate 
regularly with these field ambassadors, often via Zoom calls, providing support in any way we 
can. 
 
One important focus of Abba’s Ambassadors is teaming with local ministries in the US. In 2023 
we once again teamed with ABCCM in Asheville, NC. We volunteered at Transformation Village, 
an amazing ministry helping women and children, and participated in two of ABCCM’s fundraising 
events as sponsors. We are honored to be teaming with such an amazing ministry in western NC. 
 
We added a new member to the Abba’s Ambassadors family with the birth of Cedar Thomas 
Brittain on December 21, 2022. This is the first child of Jeff and Janell Brittain, and the ninth 
grandchild of John and Cindy Gibson. Praise God for this wonderful child! 
 
The terrible war in Israel and surrounding regions led us to launch a matching campaign to 
provide relief for the people in this area. Many of you responded to this appeal in an incredible 
way, and we ended up raising over $40,000 to help people directly impacted by this conflict. 
 
Because of your support, and the support from people like you, Abba’s Ambassadors had one of 
the most financially successful years in our 17-year history in 2023, while dealing with a 
challenging economy. Abba’s Ambassadors continues to team with many people and ministries 
around the world. We were able to distribute $460,570 to these field ambassadors in 2023, 
bringing our cumulative total since 2016 to over $4.6 million! Total donations for the year were 
$416,491, bringing our cumulative total to nearly $5 million! 
 
We are excited to see what our Abba has planned for us in 2024. As we constantly remind 
ourselves, Abba’s Ambassadors is here to serve our loving Father, and we simply seek His will 
for where he wants to take us in the coming year. We cannot thank you enough for your love and 
support through the years and we look forward to teaming with you in 2024. As always, WE GIVE 
100% will continue to be our mission and purpose, as we represent the Father on our journey 
home. 
 
 
 
 
With Abba’s Love, 
 
 
John Gibson 
Abba’s Ambassadors 
 
 


